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Ranked choice voting was on the ballot in 2024 and overwhelmingly turned down by 

voters. By trying to force it through now shows that the voters don't matter to 

Democrats. They continue to force bad policies on Oregonians even though voters 

said no. Oregon doesn't need any more confusion in elections. Watching portland 

use this system the last election just shows how confusing and easily corrupted rank 

choice voting is. Do what the voters want and end this legislation.   


